
 

A charity event combined with the theme of leading an eco-friendly lifestyle 

 

As part of the Erasmus+ LEAVES project, on 5th of April students from our school I Liceum in 

Rawicz went to the hospital to visit the children’s ward in order to donate toys collected during 

a charity event which was organized in March at our school.We gathered a lot of various toys 

and colected coloring books, crosswords and wordsearches about an  

eco-friendly lifestyle made by our students. We led a short workshop about how to live 

ecologically and the children had fun coloring, solving crosswords and doing wordsearches.The 

hospital employees and patients were very delighted and grateful for this. We would like to 

thank everyone who took part in the charity event and contributed to bringing a smile to the 

faces of the little hospital patients.  

 

 



 



 

  


